

2013 10 30

Dear Parents and Staff of John XXIII School

We are pleased to announce that the members of the Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) for John XXIII and Corpus Christi Schools have been selected. The ARC membership is as follows:

NPSCDSB	Joanne Bénard (Chair) Grace Barnhardt Danny Russo	Superintendent of Education Superintendent of Business & Treasurer Manager of Plant and Health & Safety
John XXIII School	Charles Tancredi Denise Selin Joyce Daniels Gary Vassbotn Lianne Girard Marc Gauthier	Principal Teaching Staff Representative Non-teaching Staff Representative CSAC Chair Parent Parent
Corpus Christi School	Dan Seguin Colette Wilson Rosemary Graham-Hoover Jennifer Barker Shanna Dupuis Dale McKenny	Principal Teaching Staff Representative Non-teaching Staff Representative CSAC Chair Parent Parent

You are invited to attend our first public meeting which will be held on **Tuesday**, **December 3**, **2013 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.** at John XXIII School located at 602 Lakeheights Road. In the meantime, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your Principal or our NPSC staff at 705-472-1201 ext. 2555 or email arc@npsc.ca.

We look forward to working with the membership in this capacity.

Sincerely.

Joanne Bénard

Superintendent of Education

JB/mn

c. Charles Tancredi, John XXIII School
Dan Seguin, Corpus Christi School
Anna Marie Bitonti, Director of Education
Grace Barnhardt, Superintendent of Business & Treasurer
Paula Mann, Superintendent of Education